
From: All India Council for Technical Education<admin@aicte-india.org> 
Date: Tue, Jul 19, 2022 at 5:19 PM 
Subject: Information : Har Ghar Tiranga" Campaign during the period from 13th to 15th August, 2022 - 
Regarding 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education! 
As you are aware,'Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav' (AKAM) is an ongoing celebration to commemorate the 75 
glorious years of a progressive independent india. This initiative by the Government of India aims to bring 
focus on our freedom struggle and on the milestones we have achieved as a nation. AKAM is dedicated to 
the people of India who have been instrumental in the development of the country and its evolutionary 
journey.  
 
Under the aegis of AKAM, a campaign 'Har Ghar Tiranga' has been launched to encourage the citizens to 
hoist the National Flag of India in their homes. Idea behind the campaign is to instill a feeling of patriotism in 
the hearts of people and reminisce the contribution of those who tirelessly worked for nation building. It is 
envisaged that all citizens will be encouraged to hoist Tiranga in their home during the period from 13th - 
15th August.  
 
In the above backdrop, we would request your support and leadership in encouraging all the officials working 
in your Institution as well as all faculty, staff and students engaged in the educational institutions to hoist the 
National Flag in their homes during the period from 13th - 15th August 2022 and making the 'Har Ghar 
Tiranga' Campaign a resounding success. 
 
PFA:- https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kbVwsn7jIjJOjjZsOE4iNWfFQ6QAVwL6/view?usp=sharing  
Best regards, 
Manoj Singh 
Assistant Director (eGovernance), 
All India Council for Technical Education, 
Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070 
Ph 011-29581330 
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